

August 9, 2022

Mayor and City Council City of Mineola 300 Greenville Highway P.O. Box 179 Mineola, Texas, 75773

Dear Mayor Lankford and Members of the City Council,

I want to personally thank you for your warm welcome and enthusiastic response to The Heart of the King festival this past weekend in Mineola.

From the entertainers to those who attended the festival, everyone was in agreement that they enjoyed, not only the festival, but experiencing the many unique shops and restaurants in Mineola.

It is our hope to bring the festival back to Mineola next year and to once again explore all that Mineola has to offer.

Regards,

Carmen Gant

Stardom Entertainment